
Wasilla Noon Rotary Club 
District Grant P-833 
Food 4 Kids Van Retrofit 
 
Report from the Mat Su Food Bank: 
 
The grant was used to purchase and install the holding racks in both vans. These racks allow us 
to stack meals that are stored in acrylic cold storage pans, stainless hotel pans, or milk crates. 
The racks prevent the pans from sliding or slipping out of the ends. We are able to double up on 
each rack with no issues whatsoever giving us the ability to store 12 pans per trip. The racks 
make our deliveries faster, easier, and much more professional. 
 
The grant was also used towards the wrap installed on the gray van. It is colorful, informative, 
and definitely promotes our free meals for children. 
 

Trudi Mitchell 

 
 
As President of the Wasilla Noon Rotary I verify that our club gave the Mat Su Food Bank Food 4 
Kids Program $6,000 to retrofit their van.  I have received receipts for the expenses which show 
the expenditure of the funds.  
 
Our club will be helping to deliver and produce meals this summer for the program.  
 
 

 
 
 


